DE PAUL - LOYOLA INTERCOLLEGIATE

-BASKETBALL-

DOUBLE-HEADERS

July 25, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Basketball University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Would you object to playing De Paul University in Chicago on January 31st instead of Loyola?

The change is necessitated by reason of the fact that the Loyola-Butler game can only be played on January 31st. In addition to this reason, I honestly feel that a change of competition would stimulate interest in this game.

If you have no objections, I would appreciate you advising me at once and I shall have De Paul University forward the contracts to you within the next few days.

I know that you will cooperate as you always have.

With very best regards, I remain

Very sincerely yours, I

AM: GB

P.S. I am making a collection of autographed photographs of Coaches whose friendship I have had the pleasure of forming. I would consider it an honor if you would forward to me two photographs, if possible, one either in action or in gym togs and one that you

ADVISORY

Hon. Judge John A. Sbarbaro Chairman

Paul Mattel.....Ath. Dir., DePaul

THOMAS HAGGERTYDePaul

LEONARD SACHS.....Ath. Dir., Loyola

ARTHUR MORSE.....Bus. Mgr.